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Dear bmS

On behalf of the New Berlin Food Pantry. we wish to thank you for your generous

and continuous suppoft of the Nerv Berlin Food Pantry-. Our Food Pantry has been

in existence since 1989 and currently serves people from New Berlin, Brookfield,
Muskego and Elm Grove. The New Berlin Food Pantry is a non-profit all volunteer
organization.

Your contribution is vital as we continue to lend a helping hand to those members

of our communities less fortunate than ourselves. Monetary contributions allow us

to purchase food and supplies weekly in order to meet the demands of the communities
we serve.

We would like to express our thanks once again for your contributions. We are confident
with the support of good neighbors like you, the New Berlin Food Pantry will have

continued success in the years to come.

Sincerely,
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The New Berlin Food Pantry is a registered 501(c)(3 ) oryaruzation. No goods or services
were provided for this donation.

arbara Jacob


